

The Mary Rose Trust

College Road, HM Naval Base, Portsmouth PO1 3LX UK Tel: 44 (0) 23 9275 0521 Fax: 44 (0) 23 9287 0588 Email: mail@maryrose.org

www.maryrose.org

President: HRH The Prince of Wales

11 December 2014

Herr Volker Reier Vitrinen- und Glasbau REIER GmbH J.-S.-Bach-Str 10b 02991 Lauta Germany

Dear Herr Reier

Mary Rose Museum Project

The display cases that you manufactured and subsequently installed in the new Mary Rose Museum have now been running for two years. I therefore wanted to take this opportunity to let you know that we are delighted with the performance of the display cases and their environmental control systems.

Although the artefacts from the Mary Rose look amazingly well conserved, they spent over 400 years under the salt waters of the Solent and they therefore require extremely tight control of both temperature and relative humidity. I am very pleased to say that the display cases are performing well inside this tight specification.

I would also like to report that your maintenance and technical teams are of a consistently high standard and are a pleasure to work with.

You therefore have a very satisfied customer in the Mary Rose Trust and I am delighted to be able to give you this excellent feedback.

Yours sincerely

Robert Lapraik

Deputy Chief Executive





